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Dear Key Clubbers, 

 As we enter our second month 

of the summer, I ask you to start 

utilizing all of your resources as 

much as possible.  The Executive 

Officers work very hard to provide 

you with an abundance of 

information, tips, and other 

resources, and I encourage you to 

take advantage of them in order to 

benefit your clubs and members.  

Please visit the district website, 

www.cnhkeyclub.org, every month 

for the newly created District 

Newsletter and also for the CNH 

Key.  The District Technology 

Editor, Hillary Yuan, is always 

looking for article submissions, so 

please write articles about Key Club 

events, projects, or ideas, and send  

them to her at cnh.dte0910@gmail.com. 

Be sure to use the template from the 

district website! 

 Try to get yourselves in order before 

the school year begins as well, by 

planning out ways to recruit members 

and organize projects.  Visit the 

international website, www.keyclub.org, 

for promotional items such as posters, 

pins, flyers, etc.  These are great 

incentives to attract new members.  

Also, remember to tell members to 

bring their friends to Key Club 

meetings, to create a fun, social 

atmosphere.  Good luck, and have fun! 

 

Sincerely in service,   

Alexis Taitel 

 Key Club Gear 
On the international 

website, you will find the 

official Key Club store, 

where you can buy 

apparel, jewelry, meeting 

items, recognition items, 

gifts, and more. The 

website is 

www.store.kiwanis.org, 

and just click on the link 

labeled “Key Club.” 

Upcoming Events: 
Fall Rally North will be October 24, 

where you can experience 

motivational programs and a 

divisional spirit rally, meet new 

people, help out Pediatric Trauma 

Prevention, and have fun!  

Registration materials are available 

on www.cnhkeyclub.org under the 

“Events” tab. 

The Cali-Nev-Ha District has created Google Groups for 

each of the five club officer positions, and each you 

must join your proper group.  For example, if you are a 

treasurer, you must join the Treasurer Google Group 

and check it often for updates and  other important 

information.  Please join these as quickly as possible: 

 

Presidents/Vices: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh

-presidents0910 

Secretaries: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh-
secretaries0910 

Treasurers: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh-

treasurers0910 

Editors: http://groups.google.com/group/cnh-bete0910 

Jenelle Yee, a senior at Reed High School, the D23 lieutenant governor from 2007-2008, and 

the CNH District Secretary from 2008-2009, has recently been elected to one of the 11 

positions as an International Trustee for Key Club International.  Congratulations to Jenelle, 

and here’s to a great year! 



 

District Convention 2010 

“Only a life lived for others is a life worthwhile.”       

     

~Albert Einstein

Alexis Taitel 
D23/45 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 
D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   

Keri Putnam 
Region 6 Advisor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 232-3510 
nvbooklady@sbcglobal.net  

K E Y    C L U B 

Awards & Opportunities 
At the end of the Key Club year, each club officer will 

have the opportunity to apply for awards and 

recognition.  There are separate awards for Presidents, 

Vice-Presidents, Secretaries, Treasurers, and Bulletin 

Editors.  There are even awards available for Advisors.  

Each club will automatically be entered in 10 

recognition contests, but your club cannot win unless 

it has enough points and meets all the necessary 

criteria.  It is a great honor to see your club’s name on 

the big screens at DCON, so I encourage you to work 

toward these awards this year.  Check out the 

requirements for all the different awards at 

www.cnhkeyclub.org under the “Recognition” tab. 

District Goals 
for 2009-2010 
 • Service goal: 

o 750,000 hours of service 

• Membership goal: 

o 40,000 members of CNH 

• Fundraising goal: 

o $75,000 for PTP 
 

Summer Board Announcement!Summer Board Announcement!Summer Board Announcement!Summer Board Announcement!    

From Friday, July 31, to Sunday, August 2, I will 

be at the District Office in Rancho Cucamonga, 

California, for the Summer Board Meeting.  For 

those three days, I will be unavailable for 

electronic communication, but all clubs still 

must submit articles to me on August 1!  I will 

be receiving more training that I will be able to 

pass on to all of you, so please attend the DCMs! 

Regional Goals 
� Have one club fundraiser per month 

� Have a club meeting at least once over the 

summer  

� Raise $175 per club by September 15 for 

Pediatric Trauma Prevention (PTP) 

� Have at least 1 officer & 1 member from each 

club present at each DCM 

� Have 6 projects & 3 fundraisers done by each 

club by the end of the summer 

The District Convention Committee has announced the new 

District Convention (DCON) theme for 2010:  
 

““““Service: A Buzz and BEEyService: A Buzz and BEEyService: A Buzz and BEEyService: A Buzz and BEEyondondondond....””””    
 

The registration materials for DCON are already available on 

the district website under the “Events” tab, so please start 

fundraising and sending in your paperwork as soon as 
possible! 

District Project 2010-2012 

Would you like to help come up with the District Project 

for 2010-2012?  If so, please participate in a short 

questionnaire by following this link: 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=cz3vFONLdkSXnvP

TixaTsQ_3d_3d.  


